
[bookmark: _GoBack]Dr. Amal Abu Libdeh and other Jordanian American physicians were recently extended the great honor to meet with the King of Jordan.
Dr. Abu Libdeh is the only female physician member of the Jordanian American Physician group. This team came together through a Facebook page, and have been working (quietly) to help Jordanian medical students, physicians, and patients. They have spent hours volunteering in various projects and worked on multiple projects. The king of Jordan is looking to improve the health system in Jordan, and became aware of their work.  He met with them for over 90 minutes.  Dr. Abu Libdeh discussed how social media is used to bring people together, and shared her personal story.
This meeting is on every news outlet in Jordan, (TV, radio, newspapers, etc) and everywhere on Jordanian social media. 


